Valley Stream District #30
Music Department
Clear Stream Ave. School

									December 6, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians and students,					

	Here is some important information about our upcoming assemblies and concert.  

**IMPORTANT: Next week we will have rehearsal on MONDAY (December 9th)   We WILL ALSO have rehearsal on Friday, December 13th
  There will be NO rehearsal on Friday, December 20th***

Assemblies – Tuesday, December 10, 2019
Arrive: 9:00 AM (the assembly will begin at 9:30 AM)
Location: Gym
Procedure: When you arrive, unpack your instrument.  We will warm up and tune.  Please make sure you have your music!  We are the last group performing.

**We will then repeat the concert at a second assembly at 1:30 PM (arrive at 1:00 PM in the gym)

Dress for the assemblies will be a white top (shirt, blouse, sweater, turtleneck) and very dark (black, navy, or dark brown) bottom (pants, slacks, skirt)  

Evening Concert – Tuesday, December 10, 2019
Arrive: 6:30 PM (concert begins at 7:00 PM) **Note the start time**
Location: Library
Procedure: Unpack your instrument and get ready to warm up and tune.  Then chorus members will report to Mrs. Cooke.

Dress (evening performance):
	Girls: white top and black (or very dark) pants or skirt.  Dark shoes.
	Boys: white shirt, long tie and black (or very dark) pants.  Dark shoes.
	NO JEANS OR SNEAKERS PLEASE!

I am extremely excited about our upcoming concert.  The students have worked extremely hard, as you know.  Thank you very much for your continued support and enthusiasm.  I look forward to a wonderful performance.  Have a very safe and happy holiday.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me at 434-3550 x1030 or e-mail me at tadams@vs30.org  

									Sincerely,


									Mr. Adams
									csaband.weebly.com

PS: As a reminder, if your child is also in the jazz band, we will have our regularly scheduled rehearsal on Tuesday (December 10th – The Morning of the Winter Concert)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rehearsals for the Spring Concert Begin on January 10th!

